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Verizon Message Center

Monday, Jun 15 at 3:43 PM
From:Charles Barth <charlesmbarth@gmail.com>
To:George Prather georgeprather@verizon.net
Subject:RHSA Request for Funding
George, on behalf of the Rio Hondo Symphony Association | again want to thank the Sunrise Rotary Club for its
financial support of $3,000 for the Children's Concert held on January 21, 2015. In addition you provided personnel

to help unload and load the 31 buses carrying the 4th and 5th grade students to the concert. This was a welcome
additional contribution.

For 2016 we are again planning to hold the Children's Concert. The date is January 20, 2016. The tentative program
is 'Cartoon Classics'and the program will include music from:

e Spongebob Squarepants

o Disney's Fantasia

e Video Game Musical Highlights
e Aladdin

As you know our conductor Kimo Furumoto is able to establish a special rapport with the students as he conducts
the orchestra program.

We are once again requesting $3,000 from the Sunrise Rotary to help fund this concert. The proposed budget for the
concert is attached. Please let me know if | can provide further information to you about the concert.

Thanks again for you support.

Charles Barth
Treasurer, Rio Hondo Symphony Association
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